
Roanoke Valley Christian Schools 

Lower School Supply List 2024-2025 

Kindergarten • 2 boxes of tissues 

• 2 containers Clorox wipes 

• Bookbag (no wheels) 

• 1 small pump hand sanitizer 

• Headphones (used with Chromebooks) 

• 1 box of crayons and colored pencils (to 
be used for Spanish and library) 

• 1 pack of baby wipes 

• Standard-sized pencil box  

• 2 plastic folders 

• 1 pack of Crayola Twistables (non-neon) 

• 1 pack classic Crayola Markers 

• Crayola Watercolor paint (8-color pack) 

• 4 pack Play Doh 

• 4 fine point dry erase markers 

• 1 pack of pencils (no designs) 

• 2 Elmer’s glue sticks 

• 3 rectangular erasers (white or pink) 
*Please put your child’s name on every item.  
*Your FACTS account will be charged  
approximately $15 for a nap mat.  
 

1st grade • 2 boxes of tissues 

• 2 containers Clorox wipes 

• Bookbag (no wheels) 

• Headphones (used with Chromebooks) 

• 1 box of crayons and colored pencils (to 
be used for Spanish and library) 

• 1 pack of baby wipes 

• Standard-sized pencil box  

• 2 plastic folders with pockets and prongs 
 

• 2 packs classic Crayola markers 

• 2 packs Crayola colored pencils 

• 4 (24-count) packs Crayola crayons 

• 4 fine point dry erase markers 

• 2 packs Ticonderoga “My First Pencil” 

• 8 Elmer’s glue sticks  

• 3 pink rectangular erasers  

• Scissors (4”-6” with sharp points) 
*Please put your child’s name on every item  
except pencils. 
 

2nd grade • 2 boxes of tissues 

• 2 containers Clorox wipes 

• Bookbag (no wheels) 

• Headphones (used with Chromebooks) 

• 1 box of crayons and colored pencils (to 
be used for Spanish and library) 

• Standard-sized pencil box 

• NKJV Bible (kept at school) 

• Plastic folder with pockets and prongs 

• Ziploc bags: girls (gallon size) 
                      Boys (quart size) 

• 2 packs wide-ruled notebook paper 

 

• 1 pack classic Crayola Markers  

• 1 pack Crayola Colored Pencils 

• 2 (24-count) packs Crayola Crayons 

• 4 fine point dry erase markers  

• 2 highlighters 

• 6 Elmer’s glue sticks 

• 1 bottle Elmer’s white glue (no gel) 

• 4 rectangular erasers (pink or white) 

• Scissors (4”-6” with sharp points) 

• 2 boxes (18 count) Ticonderoga pencils 
(pre-sharpened) 

*Please put your child’s name on every item. 
*Your FACTS account will be charged 
approximately $4 for a journal. 
 

3rd grade • 2 boxes of tissues 

• 2 containers Clorox wipes 

• Bookbag (no wheels) 

• Headphones (used with Chromebooks) 

• Spiral notebook and folder (to be used for  
Spanish) 

• Standard-sized pencil box 

• NKJV Bible (kept at school) 

• 2 plastic folders with pockets  

• 1” 3-ring binder (metal rings that clip) 

• 8 dividers 

• 2 packs wide-ruled notebook paper 

• 1 spiral notebook (wide-ruled) 

• 1 pack classic Crayola markers 

• 1 pack (24 count) Crayola crayons 

• 1 pack Crayola colored pencils  

• #2 pencils 

• 2 Elmer’s glue sticks 

• 1 bottle (medium) Elmer’s white glue (no  
gel) 

• 2 pink rectangular erasers 

• Scissors 

• 12” ruler (one side metric) 

• Flashcards for home use (+, -, x, ÷) 
*Please put your child’s name on every item.  
*Your FACTS account will be charged 
Approximately $4 for a journal.  
 



 

4th grade • 2 boxes of tissues 

• 2 containers Clorox wipes 

• Bookbag (no wheels) 

• Headphones (used with Chromebooks) 

• Spiral notebook and folder (to be used for  
Spanish) 

• NKJV Bible (kept at school) 

• Two 1” 3-ring binders (metal rings that 
clip) 

• 7 dividers 

• Wide-ruled notebook paper 

• Folder with pockets 
 

• 2 packs (100 count each) 3”x5” index 
cards with lines 

• Markers OR crayons OR colored pencils 

• #2 pencils 

• Highlighter 

• 1 pack blue or black ballpoint pens 

• 2 Elmer’s glue sticks 

• 1 bottle (medium) Elmer’s white glue (no  
gel) 

• Scissors 

• Ruler 
*Your FACTS account will be charged  
approximately $3 for a school box.  

5th grade • 2 boxes of tissues 

• 2 containers Clorox wipes 

• Bookbag (no wheels, fits in a locker) 

• Headphones (used with Chromebooks) 

• Spiral notebook and folder (to be used for  
Spanish) 

• NKJV Bible (kept at school) 

• 1” binder 

• Two plastic two-pocket folders 

• 1 pack wide-ruled notebook paper 

• 5 notebook dividers with pockets (will 
label in class) 

• 4 one-subject spiral notebooks  

• 4 packs of index cards (3x5) 

• Colored pencils 

• Thin markers 

• Pencils 

• 2 highlighters 

• 2 Elmer’s glue sticks 

• Scissors 

• 4-count, chisel tip, dry erase markers 

• Small pencil pouch to fit supplies   

6th grade • 2 boxes of tissues 

• 2 containers Clorox wipes 

• Bookbag (no wheels, fits in a locker) 

• Headphones (used with Chromebooks) 

• Spiral notebook and folder (to be used for  
Spanish) 

• NKJV Bible (kept at school) 

• 1” binder 

• Two plastic two-pocket folders 

• 1 pack wide-ruled notebook paper 

• 5 notebook dividers with pockets (will 

• label in class) 

• 4 one-subject spiral notebooks  

• 4 packs of index cards (3x5) 

• colored pencils 

• Thin markers 

• Pencils 

• 2 highlighters 

• 2 Elmer’s glue sticks 

• Scissors 

• 4-count, chisel tip, dry erase markers 

• Small pencil pouch to fit supplies  

 


